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Kanawaki Lease Workshop Wednesday 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 13, Enniskó:wa/March 2017) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to remind Kahnawa'kehró:non that a Community 
Feedback Workshop on the Kanawaki Golf Club Lease takes place this 
Wednesday, March 15 at the Mohawk Legion Branch 219 from 6pm to 
9pm.  
 
The purpose for the workshop is to seek community direction for 
negotiations with the Club.  
  
This meeting is the culmination of six months of community consultations 
which began in October 2016 with an educational phase on the 
background of the Lease. Phase Two of consultations includes direction 
for negotiations and what to do with the land after the Lease ends in 
2046.  
 
This will be the final public meeting during consultations as a final report 
is due soon. Meat pie, corn soup and refreshments will be served. 
  
Consultation Officer Linda Delormier can be reached to discuss the 
Kanawaki Lease via email at kanawaki.lease@mck.ca or by telephone at 
514-770-3904. Community members can also visit kanawakilease.com to 
become familiar with the background on the Lease. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Linda Delormier 
Consultation Officer 
514-770-3904 
kanawakilease@mck.ca  
____________________
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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